
TEMECULA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

TO:  General Manager/Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Erica Russo, Interim Director of Community Services 

 

DATE: November 9, 2021  

 

SUBJECT: Approve Second Amendment with M & J Paul Enterprises dba Jolly Jumps for 

Additional Event Services  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Wilhe Augustine, Community Services Coordinator II  

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors approve the second amendment with M 

& J Paul Enterprises dba Jolly Jumps for additional event services and increase payment in the 

amount of $30,000, for a total agreement amount of $90,000.  

 

BACKGROUND:   On April 9, 2018, the Board of Directors approved a Non-Exclusive 

Event Service Provider Agreement with M & J Paul Enterprises dba Jolly Jumps to provide Event 

Services through June 2020. On June 27, 2019, the Board of Directors approved a First 

Amendment entitled Agreement for Event Service Provider, to extend the term of the Agreement 

through June 2022, and increase the payment in the amount of $30,000.   As our traditional events 

are returning to normal and a few new events are in the planning stages we are in need of additional 

funds for event services.  M & J Paul Enterprises dba Jolly Jumps is a long-standing vendor and 

we look forward to continuing to work with them on upcoming events.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Adequate funds of $30,000 have been allocated in the Temecula 

Community Services District’s Fiscal Year 2021-22 Annual Operating Budget.    

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Second Amendment 


